
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

TO:            Members, Board of Education 

        Dr. Albert Roberts, Superintendent 

 

FROM:  Lisa Schwartz 

   

RE:         Music Presentation 

 

DATE:       June 12, 2012 

 

Teachers from the music department will be sharing a brief presentation to highlight the program at the 

elementary and middle schools.  The teachers presenting will be Pam Weise and Martha Albers. 
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